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Media Contact: Sergeant Teresa Howard                                                  Date: August 13, 2018 

LCSO Identifies Remains Found as Missing Juvenile  
Leon County Sheriff’s Office detectives confirmed last week that remains found in 
August, 2017, are those of missing juvenile, Ivan Aguilar. A positive identification was 
made through DNA. 

15 year old Aguilar was reported missing May 8th, 2014, by his parents.  

The remains were discovered in a wooded area, about ten miles from his home.  

No foul play is suspected in his death. 

Aguilar’s family has been notified and is requesting privacy during this difficult time. 
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